
 
January 17th, 2025 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

Dear Valued Securitron Customer, 
 

Securitron is updating its product portfolio to align with the latest industry releases of underlying 
components and support modern standards. 

This discontinuation notice provides a summary of the affected part numbers below: 

• XMS 
 

Timeline for Discontinuance: 

• Last Time Buy with Guaranteed Volumes: January 17th, 2025 
• Final Scheduled Ship Date: January 20th, 2025 
• End of Warranty Period: NA 

The warranty replacement, repair services and spare parts associated with this product will be 
fulfilled until all remaining inventory is exhausted. All remaining and future orders will be 
converted to XMS2 

 
      XMS2 is a direct replacement for the XMS and will be treated as such for any future warranties.  

 
 

Securitron appreciates and values our partnership.  
Please contact your local sales representative if you have additional questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ollie Shouse 
Ollie Shouse 
Associate Product Manager 
Alarm Controls and Securitron 
ollie.shouse@assaabloy.com 
An ASSA ABLOY Group company 
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